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To continue to ignore the C&H Farms contribution to the deterioration of Big Creek and the Buffalo
River are irreversible crimes.
 
Please accept this correspondence as a request to declare Big Creek and The Buffalo National River
as impaired 303d classification 5
 
P. Woody Jackson
pwoodyj@earthlink.net
Cell:  501-993-6322
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